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Dear ICC Delegates,  

 

It is our honor to welcome you to YUNMUN XXXIV! Our names are Micah Eizen and Rivka 

Krause and we are excited to serve as your co-chairs of the United Nations International Criminal 

Court (ICC) at this year’s conference! Here’s a little bit about each of us:  

 

My name is Micah Eizen. After being born and raised in Detroit, Michigan and attending Yeshivat 

Akiva - Farber Hebrew Day School, I studied for two years in the Old City of Jerusalem at Yeshivat 

Orayta. I am currently a Junior at the Sy Syms School of Business with an undecided major. I am 

a member of the Business Ethics Society and the Data Analytics Club, as well as a member of the 

Zoology Club. This year's conference will be my fifth YUNMUN, three times as a delegate and 

last year as the Administrative Assistant for ICC, yet I think this year's conference will be the best 

one yet! 

 

My name is Rivka Krause. I'm from Teaneck, NJ and I’m a graduate of Ma’ayanot Yeshiva High 

School and then Midreshet Amudim. I am a Junior at Stern College studying Political Science and 

possibly minoring in Creative Writing. Outside of YUNMUN, I am the co-president of both the 

Political Law Society and the Pre Law Society, I write opinions for the school paper, and am a 

member of the Beren Campus Student Council. Last year I was Assistant Chair of WHO which 

was my first experience with YUNMUN and I am looking forward to my second year at 

YUNMUN!  

 

The ICC is the permanent tribunal that investigates and moderates international disputes and 

criminal cases between nations, as outlined by the Rome Statute. Our committee functions 

differently than other committees at the conference. ICC delegates will have the opportunity to 

https://yucommentator.org/
https://yucommentator.org/
https://www.icc-cpi.int/sites/default/files/RS-Eng.pdf


take on a role as a prosecutor, defense lawyer, or witness as they investigate an international crime, 

allowing them to explore all aspects of international law. Over the course of the conference, you 

will prepare for, and execute, the mock trial case that will be provided for you. 

 

While writing your position papers, please be sure to provide citations. All papers will be submitted 

through Turnitin and under no circumstances will plagiarism be tolerated. We look forward to 

meeting you all and can’t wait to watch the case unfold! Feel free to email us with any questions, 

thoughts, comments, opinions, or just to introduce yourself and say hello! You can reach us at 

meizen@mail.yu.edu and rkrause2@mail.yu.edu.  

 

All the Best,  

Micah Eizen and Rivka Krause  

Co-Chairs, ICC  

YUNMUN XXXIV  
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